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Core Strategy Update 

Cllr. Nike and the Clerk attended the final session of the Core Strategy Public 
Enquiry where the main modifications were laid out. The following information was 
copied from Pendle’s website. 

The Council is now preparing Schedules of Main and Additional Modifications to the 
submitted plan. The Main Modifications will be subject to a six week public 
consultation in due course. Further details of the consultation will be posted on 
Pendle borough Council’s webpage - so please check for future updates.  

In the meantime no further representations, information or evidence should be 
submitted, unless specifically requested by the Inspector; any unsolicited material 
may be returned.  

Following the consultation on the Modifications the Inspector will consider any 
representations and finalise his report. Key dates for the remainder of the 
Examination will be provided in due course.  

Prior to the meeting the Clerk spoke to the Council’s Planning Consultant and it was 
thought not necessary for her to attend the last session of the inquiry but to 
participate in formulating the Council’s response to this final consultation. The cost 
for this work will be £60.00 per hour, the consultation will probably start towards the 
end of May. 

 


